
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: November 27, 2024  

SUBJECT: Bid package for the City Core Project 

  

The bid documents for the Administrative Building Complex Project, otherwise known as 

the “City Core Project,” have been provided for your review. This Project was identified 

in the Urban Redevelopment Plan as an opportunity to revitalize the city center and 

provide a community gathering space for the public. The plan includes construction and 

development of a new municipal complex, an outdoor amphitheater and multifunctional 

green space, and public parking facilities.   

Staff requests the Mayor and City Council approve the bid package as provided and grant 

authorization to solicit for public bids.   
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